
Homedale Elementary School Memo  

To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Dr. Tate B. Castleton, Principal  

Date:  April 8, 2025 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

STUDENT ENROLLMENT UPDATE AT HES: Here are the latest numbers from Homedale Elementary 
School as of 4/8: 

K: 91 
1: 84 
2: 87 
3: 110 
4: 95 

Total: 467 

Female: 240 (51.4%) 
Male: 227 (48.6%) 

Attendance as of 4/8/25: 95.1% 

REGISTRATION HELD FOR FIFTH YEAR OF ALL-DAY KINDERGARTEN AT HES: Kindergarten Registration 
will be held for all incoming kindergarten students for the 2025-2026 school year on Friday, April 11th 
from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m. This will mark the fifth year of all-day kindergarten at Homedale Elementary 
School! This year, all incoming kindergartners will be given a Homedale Trojan t-shirt when they 
register! These new kindergartners will be ready to rock! 



 
ISAT TESTING UNDERWAY AT HES: ISAT testing for all third and fourth grade students is underway and 
will continue until Monday, May 5th. Prior to testing, students in these grades participated in a fun 
assembly that included principals Matt Holtry and Shay Swan, as well as our school resource officer 
Clayton Cart. These individuals shared inspirational messages with our students about hard work, focus, 
and perseverance. It was a great way to kick-off testing season!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
April 7-May 5  ISAT Testing for 3rd and 4th grade students 
May 2nd  Student Support & Enrichment/Teacher In-Service 
May 26th  NO SCHOOL – MEMORIAL DAY 
May 29th  LAST DAY OF SCHOOL (1:30 dismissal) 
May 30th  Staff In-Service (last day for staff) 
 
 
 


